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Maine Revenue Services is pleased to announce implementation of the new State Tax and Revenue System (STARS) beginning October 2021 for certain tax types.  STARS will provide improved functionality and access for Maine taxpayers – and, when completed, integrate all taxes administered by Maine Revenue Services into a new, single online system.

Note that implementation of STARS is not expected to change the process currently used by software vendors as there is no change in published forms or record layouts.

The first rollout of STARS includes the following taxes:
· Corporate Income Tax
· Franchise Tax
· Insurance Premiums Taxes (including Fire and Non-Admitted Premiums)
· Estate Tax
· Health Care Provider Tax
· Blueberry, Potato, Mahogany Quahog, and Railroad Excise Taxes
· Marijuana Excise Tax

The rollout schedule for all other tax types, FAQs, and other information are available at www.Maine.gov/revenue/portal. 

Any questions about STARS can be submitted via email to taxpayerassist@maine.gov with  ‘STARS’ in the subject line.
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